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	Comments


ERCOT will either certify or have a plan to certify ERCOT systems to support approved browsers within six (6) months of the browser’s release date.  A configuration guide for the client browsers and a compatibility matrix for each application will be created, and once approved, will be posted to Ercot.com or Texas Market Link (TML).  ERCOT will work with the Texas Data Transport Working Group (TDTWG) to identify browser versions for which supportability can be discontinued.
 

Additionally, ERCOT will submit an Internet Explorer (IE) 7.0 configuration guide to TDTWG at the March 4th meeting.
 

Nodal Systems are still under development and will require further examination.
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